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Office of the Director
1100 Vermont Ave., NW , i
Washington, DC 20530 DENVER

September 22, 2010

Chief of Police Gerald Whitman
Denver Police Department

1331 Cherokee Street

Room 402

Denver, CO 80204

Re: Technology Program Grant #2010CKWX0473
ORI#: CODPD00

Dear Chief of Police Whitman:

Congratulations! On behalf of Attorney General Eric Holder, I am pleased to inform you that the COPS Office
has approved your agency’s request for funding in the amount of $500,000 under the COPS Technology Program.
Enclosed in this packet is your grant award. The award document must be s1gned and returned to the COPS
Office within 90 days from the date of this letter to officially accept your grant. Begmnmg on the reverse side of
the grant award is a list of conditions that apply to your grant. You should read and familiarize yourself with these
conditions. In addition, your Grant Owner’s Manual and other important information to assist you with the
implementation of your award are available online at http://www.cops.usdoj.gov/Default.asp?Item=2431. °

The official start date of your grant is December 16, 2009. Therefore, you can be reimbursed for approved
expenditures made on or after this date. Please carefully review the Financial Clearance Memorandum included in
your award package to determine your approved budget, as some of your requested items may not have been approved
by the COPS Office during the budget review process, and grant funds may only be used for approved items. Also,
please be aware that any vendor or contractor who participated in draftirig your grant application may not receive
federal funding for any procurement under this award.

In granting COPS funding, we consider whether grant applicants and recipients are in compliance with federal
civil rights law. A determination of noncompliance could lead to a denial of assistance, an award of assistance
conditioned on remedial steps being taken, or a suspension of grant payments. We are aware that the Department of
- Justice is conducting a civil rights investigation of your law enforcement agency. We have been advised that your
agency is cooperating with this investigation, and we have taken that into account in de01d1ng to approve your grant
application.

~ Once again, congratulations on your Technology Program award. Of you have any questions about your grant,
please do not hesitate to call your Grant Program Specialist through the COPS Office Response Center at
1.800.421.6770.

Sincerely,

Lowie 7. Bt
Bernard K. Meleklan
Director



